
   THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
ADRIAN BOARD OF EDUCATION 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED  
FOR 

MONDAY, MAY 13, 2024 AT 6:00 P.M. 
AND RESCHEDULED FOR MAY 20, 2024  

785 RIVERSIDE AVE.  
DUE TO SPACING OF BOARD MEETINGS DUE TO THE HOLIDAY 

 
ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES 

785 RIVERSIDE AVENUE, SUITE 1 
ADRIAN, MI  49222 

517-264-6640 

 

IF YOU ARE HANDICAPPED AND NEED SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS, PLEASE CONTACT ANGIE SCHAFFER AT 517-264-6640 AT LEAST FIVE (5) 
DAYS IN ADVANCE OF THE MEETING. 

 



 


